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Friday 13th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Monday 4th November, Year 6 are embarking on a trip to The Deep in Hull which will be an event that 

will link our two Autumn term topics, ‘Frozen Kingdom’ and ‘Darwin’s Delights’. While visiting The Deep we 

will not only be walking around the exhibition itself but we will also be taking part in a workshop called 

‘Fossil Hunters’. This will be an incredibly valuable experience which will build on the knowledge obtained in 

the first half term and will launch our exciting topic all about evolution in the second half term. 

 

We are going to leave at 9.15am and we will be back at school at 3.00pm. Children will need a packed lunch 

with them and extra drinks. If you have a free school meal then please inform the school (in plenty of 

time) if you require a packed lunch to be provided for you. Children will eat their lunch in a function room 

at The Deep.  

 

School uniform still needs to be worn. Your child will need a coat due to the time of year in which our trip 

takes place.   

 

We politely ask for a contribution of £8 which will help greatly towards the cost of the entry, workshop 

and the coach which is payable through Parent Pay. 

Please complete the slip below and if you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact 

school in the coming weeks. 

 

Thank you for all of your support so far and for the coming year. 

 

Sophie Follan and Lesley Stubley 

 

 

I give permission for my child ______________________________ to go to The Deep in Hull on Monday 

4th November 2019. 

 

My child will require a packed lunch:     Yes       No      (Circle your desired option) 

 

 

Signed ______________________________________ 
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